
Environment & Sustainability 
 
Unfortunately the February litter pick was cancelled due to the weather. Equipment available 
to borrow contact Mary Jolland. 
 
Hopefully arrange one in the Easter holidays. 
 
Autumn flowering Bulbs not available this month, might get them ordered next week. 
 
I watered the new cemetery hedge on Saturday as it had been so dry. 
 
 
Mrs Mary Jolland 
 


